
May 18, 2017

Mr. David Gotfredson
Sent via Email: dgotfredson@kfmb.com

Subject: Public Records Act Request
NCTD File No.: 17-133 PRR

Dear Mr. Gotfredson: 

This will serve as the North County Transit District’s (NCTD) response to your
Public Records Request pursuant to California Government Code section 6250, 
et seq. which was received on May 17, 2017, requesting: 

Under the California Public Records Act, I request the entire settlement
agreement in BUCKHANON VS. NORTH COUNTY TRANSIT DISTRICT, 
including records detailing monetary payments.” 

After conducting a search for records responsive to your request, NCTD has
determined that responsive documents do exist and the documents have been
included in this response. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Flores
Manager of Administration/Clerk of the Board
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